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Traffic advisory – Century Blvd directional closure 
 

The continued construction of the Crenshaw/LAX Metro rail project will require directional closure of 
Century Boulevard from Aviation Boulevard to Bellanca Avenue.   Metro will close all westbound 
lanes on Century Boulevard from Monday, April 3rd to Friday, April 7th beginning each night at 
10 p.m. until 6 a.m. the following morning. The work will also require closure of the left most 
eastbound lane.  
 
On the following week from April 10th to the 14th, Metro will close all eastbound lanes of 
Century Boulevard as well as the left-most westbound lane at the same time period.  No 
closures are scheduled for Saturday or Sunday nights. All schedules above are dependent upon 
weather conditions. Emergency access will be maintained at all times. Metro will install detour 
signage for motorists.  
 
Metro will detour traffic around the closure. When westbound Century Boulevard is closed, 
vehicles will be diverted north on Aviation Boulevard, west on West Arbor Vitae Street, south 
on Airport Boulevard, then west on Century Boulevard. Trucks will be directed to turn north on 
La Cienega Boulevard. The detour route will be reversed during eastbound Century Boulevard 
closure. See detour diagrams below.  
 

Westbound closure detour 
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Eastbound closure detour 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Landside Operations 
Manager, Richard Chong at rchong@lawa.org  

Issue Date: March 30, 2017 

Subject:      Traffic advisory – Century Blvd directional closure 

*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations web 
site and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx  
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